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CITY OF FLORESVILLE 
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO SOLICIT PUBLIC PROPOSALS FOR THE 
PROVIDING OF SOLID WASTE COLLECTION, HAULING, AND 
DISPOSAL IN THE CITY OF FLORESVILLE. 

 
The City Council of the City of Floresville does hereby give notice of intention to solicit proposals 
in order to obtain a provider of municipal solid waste collection, hauling, and disposal. This 
proposal solicitation shall be conducted under the auspices of the Texas Local Government Code § 
252 and proceed under a sealed proposal process. Pursuant to 252.041, notice is hereby being 
provided that this request for proposals will seek to find the best value for the City.  
 
As such, the winning proposal will be selected as the one that follows the guidelines of § 
252.043(b), which states that "best value" can include the purchase price, reputation of the bidder 
or bidder's goods or services, the quality of the bidder's goods or services, the extent to which the 
goods or services meet the municipality's needs, and any other criteria listed in the request for bids, 
specifically that the City seeks bids from companies that have at least ten (10) years of experience 
in the collection, hauling, and disposal of solid waste. 
 
A physical printout of the Request For Proposals may be obtained at Floresville City Hall, 1120 D 
Street, Floresville, TX, 78114, or a packet may be provided electronically by first calling (830) 
393-3105 and speaking to City staff to provide your contact information. In addition, a 
MANDATORY informational meeting for those wishing to submit proposals will be held on May 
17, 2012 at 10:00 A.M. at Floresville City Hall. 
 
Thank you for your interest in helping us to serve the City of Floresville and its residents. 


